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On January 4, 2022, the Town of Princeton Selectboard
voted to require that all individuals over the age of 5
years old, regardless of vaccination status, wear a
mask or face covering in indoor public spaces
effective immediately.

The Board of Health voted at their scheduled meeting
of February 3, 2022 to not endorse this requirement,
therefore the mask mandate made previously has
been rescinded.

The Princeton Board of Health supports the
effectiveness of being vaccinated and adhering to
other CDC guidelines. Thank you for your continued
support in keeping our community safe.

Masks continue to be required in town owned
buildings. Individual businesses have the option to
require masking on their premises.

COVID-19 BY THE NUMBERS 
February 15, 2022

BOOSTER DOSES PER CAPITAINITIAL 2 DOSES PER CAPITA

Fatalities to date

Wachusett Regional
School District

MA COVID-19
DASHBOARD

https://public.coderedweb.com/CNE/en-US/012D56DEB1FB
https://www.wrsd.net/
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-response-reporting

